
Dear Parents,  

This week has seen the annual Old Folks Tea Party at St. 

John’s. Once again the children were exceptionally well      

behaved with the visitors and enjoyed an afternoon of        

socialising and chattering about the past and present. A   

massive thank you to Mrs Ann Roberts for organising this 

event and to everyone who supported her on the day with 

cakes and time! 

Our choir will be singing this Saturday at 10.30am as part of  

the Horning Boat Show. If you are able to attend please do so 

as it would be wonderful for them to have lots of support. 

Mrs Roberts is busily updating the Children’s University  

Passports to enable us to book graduation places at the     

celebration events this summer. It has become apparent that 

some children , despite collecting lots of hours never return 

their passports to be updated. This means lots of extra work 

for Mrs Roberts chasing children and parents! Please return 

your passport when it is asked, many thanks. 

Wishing you a restful bank holiday weekend and lots of     

sunshine. 

Regards 

Mrs Quinn 
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Dates for your Diary  

May 

2nd—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

3rd & 4th—Year 2 Residential to 

 Kingswood 

9th—13th—SATs Week 

16th—20th—Year 6 Residential to 

 Mersea Island, Essex 

19th—Year 3 to Flag Fen 

30th—Half Term 

June 

6th—Children Return to School 

7th—Year 4 to Time & Tide Museum 

16th—Sports Day 

23rd—Transition Day 

24th—Coffee Morning 

July 

7th—Duathlon 

7th—Year 3 to Whitlingham Lakes 

12th—1.30pm Leavers Production 

13th—6.00pm Leavers Production 

14th—School Fete 

20th—Last day of Term 

September 

5th—Children Return to School 

 

 

 

Tel: 01603 782520 

www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk 

St John’s Community Primary 

School and Nursery 

Follow us on Twitter @hovetonstjohns  

Netball 

On Thursday 28th April St John’s played a 

league match against Coltishall Primary. 

The final score was St Johns 7—Coltishall 1. Well done 

to all the team, a fantastic result 



Swimming—Year 4 

Year 4 will be swimming on Monday 9th May 

Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a  towel and a suitable coat 

to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions. 

Scholastic Book Club 

Please can all book orders be returned by  Friday 6th May to the School     

Office with cheques made payable to Scholastic Ltd. 

PLEASE NOTE: payment is to be made by cheque or card only. NO CASH will 

be accepted. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

We are starting to collect the tokens for Month 5 

In order to be in line for the giveaway of between £250—£2500   

 at the end of the May 

we need to collect 500 Community Chest Tokens 

The tokens are printed daily in the EDP. 

Please can you ask your friends, relatives and neighbours to collect them  for us 

too. 

Tokens for Month 5 need to be posted into our Community Chest Collection Box 

in the main school corridor by the end of May. 

Thank you for your support.  

Please note there will be NO After School Football Club for       

Years 4, 5  & 6 with Mrs Mooney  

on Friday 6th and Friday 13th May. 


